
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Welcome Back Year 6 Bubbles! 
 

Welcome back Year 6. We are really looking forward to seeing you all in school next 
week. You are in two bubbles and we thought that you would like to name them 
so we can vote on this when you are in school. Bubble A are in Mr Taylor's room 
and there will be Mr Taylor and Mrs Boyd working with you. Bubble B will be in Mr 
Stoker's classroom and the staff in there will be Mrs Tate, Mr Knighton and Mrs 
Tatham. 

The rooms are all ready and they do look very different. Each one of you has your 
own table and a tray full of the things you will need to do your work. On a morning 
we will do our usual Maths and English activities and on an afternoon we will do 
lots of our work outside. Mrs Peters has set up lots of Forest Schools activities for 
us to do. In addition to this, we are going to take part in Zoom calls with your friends 
from Year 6 and a Now Press Play project with Birchwood School. 

We are looking forward to seeing you all. Together we can make this work by 
staying two metres apart from each other and washing our hands frequently. We 
can't wait to welcome you back. 

 

 

Overleaf are some photographs of what your classroom may look like when you return 

to school. You will all have your very own learning station, with your own pens, pencils, 

books and other learning resources. 

You will need to come to school wearing your full uniform. The only thing you will need 

to bring to school with you are your trainers for P.E.  (other kit will not be needed), your 

packed lunch (if you are not having a school dinner) and some outdoor footwear. 

Please do not bring in any reading books or anything else from home, including mobile 

phones (Y6). All information from home needs to be shared via a phone call or an email 

to the school office.  

Parents will not be allowed inside the school building. 

 


